
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Gurleen Aulakh  

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 11:05 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Response to application number - A-2024-0318 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Hi, 

 

NAME - INDERJIT SINGH AULAKH 

MAILING ADDRESS - 14 BAYBROOK RD, BRAMPTON, ON, L7A 1M1 APPLICATION NUMBER - A-

2024-0318 PROPERTY ADDRESS - 16 BAYBROOK RD, BRAMPTON 

 

We have no objection to the projected plan noted in the application for minor variance. We will not 

be attending the meeting, but the city can go forward with the plan [PLAN M1367, LOT 7, WARD 2]. 

 

I wish to be notified regarding the decision made by the committee. 

 

Regards, 

Inderjit Singh Aulakh. 

 


